
Southern California Edison Red Bluff Substation Project  
(Associated with the Devers-Palo Verde No.2 Project)
About the Project – Southern California Edison (SCE) is currently constructing the Red Bluff Substation Project near Desert Center in 
Riverside County, California. Upon completion, the project will help bring renewable generation in the area to the power grid and help meet 
California’s renewable energy goals.

 
		 Construction Period:   September 2011 — December 2013, Monday through Saturday, 6:00 am through 7:00 pm 

(Preliminary Schedule - please note that the construction schedule may change depending on weather and other factors)

Location: Red Bluff Substation will be located adjacent to the south side of Interstate 10 (I-10),  
east of Aztec Road, and west of 
Corn Springs Road, in unincorporated  
Riverside County, California.

Construction Activities:
Completed
	 Installation of exclusionary fencing
	 Distribution line construction

Ongoing - January 2012
Installation of water production wells 

January 2012 - December 2013
Transmission line loop-in construction

February 2012  - April 2012
Grading and site preparation

February 2012  - December 2013 
Substation construction 

July 2012  - April 2013 
Chuckwalla Mountain and Desert Center 
communication sites

Every effort will be made to reduce the amount of noise generated  
by activities related to construction. SCE understands that construction  
may be inconvenient to local residents. We greatly appreciate your patience  
as we move to complete construction as quickly and safely as possible.

Communications 
site

www.sce.com/dpv2 
or call our toll-free line (866) 602-3782 
You may also contact the SCE Region Manager  
in your area during standard business hours:
Louis Davis (951) 249-8468




